
 
 

Belton Update  

31st March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  

Can you believe the end of the Spring term is here! It is always a short one but an extremely busy 

one! The children have been working hard and all look ready for a break! 

Over the last few weeks we have enjoyed a visit from the Fire Service to teach Foxes and Year 5 all 

about fire safety, had a wonderful author visit, chocolate bingo, Squirrels Easter play and an Easter 

egg hunt. The Hedgehogs have also been learning all about how crisps are made which obviously 

they loved! The staff have had training on Autism and I met Rev Kate Bottley (from Gogglebox) at 

the Diocese conference!  

The Car Park Gate 

After the holidays we are reverting back to the old way of coming into school. No one will be allowed 

to enter through the carpark gate. Please come into school grounds through the small gate and onto 

the playground through the gate near Squirrels classroom. To leave the school premises please leave 

via the gate near Badgers classroom, then walk by the school building back to the path and leave by 

the small gate.  

Goodbye and Welcome  

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Smith in the office. We all thank her for everything she had done for 

the school and wish her the very best for her new chapter. I am sure she won’t be a stranger!  

We also welcome Mrs Clair Lavine to the office. She will be working across the week and I know we 

will all make her very welcome.  

Lovely news  

Mrs Hurcombe has had a beautiful baby boy. Congratulations to her and all her family. 

Awards  

This term’s Whetton Award for progress and determination goes to Finley in Squirrels. 

Congratulations! 

This term’s Billy Mumby Award for Kindness goes to Ruby in Hedgehogs for showing kindness to her 

friends, above and beyond expectations for her age.  

House points – Beech 115, Ash 150, Willow 160 and Oak 195. Well done Oak ! Your non uniform 

day will be Friday 21st April 2023 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for Parent NSPCC workshops on Thursday 20th April 

after school for an hour. 

The children can stay in school whilst you attend. Children’s online 

safety is so important in this day and age. With technology changing 

all the time it is really important that parents know as much as 

possible about ensuring the children stay safe online.  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

Please email the school office to book a spot: 

office@beltonprimary.org 

 



 
A reminder of our school values and ethos. These are things that make Belton CE Primary School, 

Belton Primary School! And the values we want to instill into our school community. 

Values and ethos 

Our vision for our school is  

Achieving the best together. By preparing all in our school community for fullness of life, reaching 
their potential, physically, mentally, and emotionally through an appreciation of their spiritual lives 
inspired by the values of Jesus Christ. John 10 v10  

Our mission is to create and enable an exciting and supportive environment so that all our learners will 
flourish both emotionally and educationally to ensure that they can be the best they can be and become 
responsible, confident individuals who are equipped for the future. We are committed to developing the 
full potential of all our school community by having high expectations and by creating a culture of 
positive endeavour underpinned by Christian values so that all can achieve.  

All staff and governors are committed to this vision which is strongly underpinned by Christian values. In 
our school we have chosen six key Christian values which we believe are at the heart of developing a 
healthy school community. These are hope, peace, forgiveness, love, friendship and trust. 

We aim to: 

   Develop lively, enquiring healthy minds and independent learners 
   Develop and extend basic skills so that our pupils understand the importance of them and their 

continuing role throughout their lives 
   Develop an active partnership between the child, the school and the home 
   Recognise, develop and promote individual talents to promote wellbeing and confidence 
   Help pupils to respect and communicate well with others and develop an understanding 

of  spiritual, cultural and moral values and the appreciation of religious life and those 
ways   of life that are different from their own 

   Help pupils appreciate their part in society and understand their value and worth 

Headlice 

Unfortunately, we seem to be having a bit of an outbreak. Please can I ask you check your child’s 

hair regularly and longer hair must be tied back. 

Head lice and nits - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  



 
Subject Corner- a new feature! Learn more about how we approach different subjects here at 

Belton 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
IMPORTANT Diary dates   

 

Key Stage 2 - PE – Dates 

17th April - Badgers 

24th April - Squirrels 

1st May – Bank Holiday 

8th May – Coronation Day 

15th May - Badgers 

22nd May - Squirrels 

29th May – Half Term 

5th June - Badgers 

12th June - Squirrels 

19th June - Badgers 

26th June – Squirrels 

3rd July - Badgers 

10th July - Squirrels 

 

Monday 17th April Back to school  

20th April NSPCC Parent workshops after school.   Please see flyer 

Friday 21st April 2023 Non Uniform Day Oak 

24th April Parents evening 

26th April Parents evening 

29th April May Day 

1st May May Day bank holiday  

5th May afternoon picnic King’s Coronation 

8th May Bank holiday King’s Coronation 

9th May-12 May Year 6 SATS 

16th May Courageous Advocacy day 

26th May Break up for half term 3.10 pm 

5th June New term begins 

 


